
 

 

 
“I have been walking through the Dal campus for 
years, on my way to Dalplex.  I have noticed over 
the last 5-6 months that the grounds are looking 
wonderful, with the boxwood letters on the left in 
great shape and the trees well looked after along 
the whole route.  A very pleasant walk!” 

Thanks to gardener Tim Mason for maintaining this 
area.  
John Carter (lives near Dalhousie)  
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